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CONSERVATION COMMISSION MEETING (unapproved draft) 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 3, 2018 

The meeting was called to order by Charlie Hancock at 5:08 p.m. at the Public Safety 

Building (PSB) conference room. Attendance: Charlie Hancock, Monica Hill, Todd 

Lantery, Misty McCartney, Sue Wilson.  Absent: Joan Hildreth, Carissa Stein Visitor(s): 

None 

- Additions/Deletions to Agenda – None 

- Minutes from September 5, 2018 – Todd made a motion, seconded by Misty, 

to accept the minutes.  Passed unanimously.   

- Treasurer’s Report/Fundraising/Expenses Update:  There was no Treasurer’s 

Report at this meeting. Expense:  Charlie made a motion, seconded by Todd 

to pay Kurt Valenta (BugWorks) $82.50 for the 3rd session of Bug Works held 

at the Montgomery Elementary School in September of 2018.  Misty will 

obtain an invoice from Kurt for payment.  Passed unanimously. 

- MCC Meeting Schedule and Membership: Charlie made a motion, seconded 

by Sue, to have the last MCC meeting of 2018 on November 7th, and resume 

monthly meetings again on March 6, 2019 at the PSB.  Passed unanimously. 

Todd informed other members that he will be stepping down from the MCC 

after the 11/7/18 meeting.  He will be moving to Maine. Efforts will be made 

over the winter to seek a replacement for Todd. 

- Planned Events/Fundraisers:  

o No planned MCC events currently 

o Wild and Scenic – Upcoming Events - Misty reported the following: 

10/20/18 – “Plein Air Fundraiser” scheduled at Barnard’s Field on 

Longley Bridge Road. Time TBD, and they are still looking for an artist to 

spearhead the event.  AND 11/4/18 a “Fire on the River” will be held at 

Riverwalk Park.  Time TBD. 

OTHER BUSINESS/INFORMATION -   

- Trail upgrade along the Trout River – Misty and Charlie suggested the idea of 

brainstorming with other organizations in Town (snowmobile club, Grateful 

Treads bike club, Wild & Scenic, Planning Commission, Rec. Dept., etc.) over 

the winter re: the consideration of, and planning for, improvements to the 

existing trail.  This could then be an agenda item for the MCC’s March 2019 

meeting.  All in attendance thought this would be a great idea, and it will be 

further discussed at the MCC’s November meeting. 

   

Todd made a motion, seconded by Sue, to adjourn at 5:37 p.m. Passed unanimously.   

 

(Please note: The above minutes were taken by Sue Wilson in [Secretary] Joan Hildreth’s 

absence from the 10/3/18 meeting, and then transcribed by Joan.)  Therefore, minutes 

taken by Sue Wilson were transcribed by, and respectfully submitted by, Joan Hildreth   
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